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Notice of Public Hearing 
 

 

 

 

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 11A:3-6, the Civil Service Commission (Commission) will conduct 

a public hearing to solicit comment regarding the possible reallocation of the title of 

Director Police School from the career service to the unclassified service.  The public 

hearing will be conducted during the Commission’s regularly scheduled meeting on 

October 23, 2019 at 10:00 am in the Civil Service Commission Boardroom at 44 South 

Clinton Avenue, Trenton New Jersey 08625.   

 

If you plan to attend this public hearing, please contact Walker Ristau at (609) 777-

0910. 

 

 

 

 


